
From: Vivek Sood  
Sent: 18 March 2023 06:44 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: Application 2022/0528/P 
 
Dear Mr Fowler, 
 
This development is going to have long term consequences to the areas 
immediately surrounding it which is where I live. 
 
The O2 centre is barely 25 years old and serves as a community resource for 
shopping and restaurants. This density of construction is going to create huge 
problems with the water table, traffic and other amenity of the surrounding 
areas. 
 
We see the pressure on surrounding green spaces already and this will make it 
more so. Besides the area is likely to become a building site for many years to 
come. 
 
Finally, we are a family of five adults and will vote against the political party 
that votes this through as it is against the wishes of local people who 
politicians are there to serve in local government. 
 
Best 
 
Vivek Sood 
NW3 7SS 
 


